
Parent Bulletin, 6th October 2023  

Events wc. 9th October     

Monday 9th October   
  

Student flu vaccinations  

Tuesday 10th October    
  

 

Wednesday 11th October   
  

Years 9, 10 and 11 Theatre Visit 12:30-19:00  
 

Thursday 12th October  
  

 

Friday 13th October  
  

 

 
 

Flu Vaccinations 
The link for the flu immunisations for parents has now expired. If you would like to ensure your child receives the 
vaccine on Monday, please call the team and give verbal consent by calling 01462-427008.  
 
Parking 
With the changes to our Academy day and an increase in parents collecting children by car at 3pm this is creating 
some issues for the parents of pupils at Thomas Wolsey Ormiston Academy.  In order to ensure that these pupils, 
many of whom have significant mobility issues, can safely by picked up could I ask that any parent driving to collect 
students from Endeavour only use the parking bays to the left of the vehicle entrance.  The spaces to the right are 
exclusively for parents of Thomas Wolsey pupils.  Many thanks for your support with this. 
 
Parentmail and Payments 
We are aware of the issues some parents have been experiencing with payments not registering on our systems in 
the Academy. We have been working with the company to solve these issues and as of Friday afternoon have been 
informed this is now working correctly. There may be a slight delay whilst the backlog of payments are processed, 
but we have been reassured the initial issue has been fixed. If a student does experience any issues at break or 
lunchtime, please ask them seek assistance from a member of staff on duty. 
 
Calculators  
We no longer sell calculators directly through Parentmail. If you need to purchase a scientific calculator for your 
child, the current best value appropriate GCSE-ready calculator is here on Amazon.  
 
Year 7 Settling In Evening, Wednesday 18th October  
Parents of all Year 7 students will receive an invitation in the coming days to attend a meeting with their child’s form 
tutor or a member of the academy’s senior team. This is an opportunity to have a face-to-face conversation 
regarding how your child’s first few weeks have gone. If you are unable to attend the meeting or would prefer to 
carry this out online at the given time, please contact us.  
 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/RENUS-Engineering-Scientific-Calculator-Function/dp/B07TR5LQSL/ref=sr_1_1_sspa?crid=24Y6WSZPWDVXU&keywords=scientific%2Bcalculator&qid=1694702167&sprefix=scientific%2Caps%2C106&sr=8-1-spons&sp_csd=d2lkZ2V0TmFtZT1zcF9hdGY&th=1

